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Interim Statement

In accordance with the regulations for listed companies’ submission of interim statements, Roblon A/S hereby
submits the interim statement for the period November 1, 2008 to January 31, 2009 (3 months).

As anticipated in the Annual Report for 2007/08, the company as a whole has had a lower activity level and a
lower order intake in the first quarter of the financial year than in the previous financial year.

For the full year 2008/09 Roblon still expects a result before tax in the region of DKK 18-23 million and a
turnover of DKK 210-220 million, as expected in the Annual Report for 2007/08.

No events or transactions with a material effect on the company’s financial position, as shown in the prelimi-
nary statement, have occurred.

Yours faithfully
Roblon A/S

Niels Bach
Chairman of the Board
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